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Term   4    Week   6 

CALENDAR 

 
 
Monday 4 March   Swim Scheme Starts 
Thursday 7 March  Scripture Starts 
Friday 8 March  PSSA 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 12 March  Regional Swimming Carnival 
Friday 15 March   National Day of Action against 

Bullying 
Swim Scheme Finishes 

   PSSA 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday 19 March  Cross Country 
Thursday 21 March Harmony Day 
Friday 22 March  PSSA 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term   1    Week   7 

Message from the Principal  

 

 
 

 
 

 

Our term is going so quickly! The Visual Arts program in 
Stage one is well underway and the students have been 
learning about various art styles and developing their 
drawing. Currently, they are learning about the artist 
Vincent Van Gough and creating their own artwork of 
‘Sunflowers’. The photo below is some of the children’s 
work displayed in our admin block! 
 

           
 
Our Stage two and three children are enjoying their 
music lessons. They are improving their singing 
technique and now have an understanding of pitch, tone, 
beat and rhythm. Can’t wait to see our children 
performing! 
 
 
Wearing a School Uniform builds student confidence and 
promotes school pride.  Our school uniform can be 
purchased from the office. 

 

Term   1    Week   8 

Term   1    Week   6 

High Expectations, Opportunities, Success 
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Students from 3-6 Mauve were invited by Sailors with 
Disabilities to participate in a sailing excursion on 
Sydney Harbour.  The students and staff had a 
wonderful day of sailing. 

 

 

 

Sebastian and Seth happily participating in fine motor 
activities during transition time. 

 
 
 
Kindergarten students are settling into playground 
routines very well. They really enjoyed chasing the 
balloon around the playground.  The students love 
their new hats, which are sun-safe and can be 
purchased from the office for $14.00. 

 
 
 

These students received awards at Monday morning 
Assembly for 100% Attendance, uniform and PBL. 
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Our Induction Ceremony for School Captains, Vice 
Captains, House Captains, Vice House Captains and 
Student Representatives was held on Thursday 21 
February 2019. Congratulations to all the student 
leaders who received their badges. 
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Students in K Indigo have been working very hard. 
They have created 2D shape robots and have been 
learning algorithms with Mrs Pudsey. They have also 
been working hard on their fine motor skills, phonics 
and social skills. 

 

 

 

 

  
 
 
 
 
 

   

 

 
 
 

 

 
PATRICIA BULL 

Principal and Staff 
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